INTRODUCTORY DESCRIPTIVE METEOROLOGY COURSE 78-1
JANUARY 3 — FEBRUARY 3, 1978

by John Bendall

After five weeks of half-day classes, the smiles you see before you could
only be described as relief (both students and Instructors) that it’s all over. Actually, there
were §iX more graduates, but mental fatigue prevented them from being there.

The purpose of this course is to provide non-meteorological AES personnel
in the Headquarters Building, with an introduction to a variety of concepts in Meteorology.

[t is hoped that this will enhance their performance on the job, and give them
an appreciation of their place in the organization. In spite of determined efforts on the part
of the instructors, most of them stil]l wanted to learmn more.

There will be another course of this type scheduled for September and it
appears that there is enough interest, in the building, to make this a semi-annual event.
If you are interested in learning something about the science you are working in support of,
let your supervisor know.

Although everyone was very busy on this course (especially the instructors),
it was enjoyed by all. I'm looking forward to seeing you on the next one.
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Seated left to rightfassis de g. a d.; Janet Everson, Marguerite Schurter, Verna Gilchrist, Frangoise Jaubert,
Mavina Voss, Fern Chiu, L.ynne Traves,

Standing left to right{debout de g d d.; Raymond Gagnon (Instructor), Sitan Wong, George Giler, Hugh
McLeod, Emil Babijczuk, Bill Sitk, Les Torok, Trevor White (lastructor), John Bendall (course director).
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